
By Nancy Scott

Why should I attend a renal support group? 
Why not? DPC has started a support group 
for people who have renal disease, family 

members, friends—essentially anybody who needs 
support and wants to give support. The journey of 
dialysis and transplantation can be fearful, depressing, 
tedious and tiring. This support group addresses 
these types of issues and more. No one should have to 
deal with these issues alone and a support group is a 
reliable, dependable, caring, and safe place to discuss 
concerns that may arise along the way.
You are cordially invited! The support group meets 
every second Tuesday via telephone at 3:00 pm (EST). 
The telephone number is (866) 808-5953. The meeting 
code is 253 841-3353. The meeting is moderated by 
a patient and always joined by DPC staff members. 
A guest is always invited who has expertise in 
nephrology, transplantation, nutrition, psychology, 
and much more. Call in and let us support each other!
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